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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Hugo a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Be the change you want to see in this world!” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with a Welsh phrase/word to try/learn with 

your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Pob Lwc / Good Luck 

 

WELSH APPS 

Each week we will tell you about a free app to help your child learn Welsh: 

Symud Selog – Welsh rhymes and words to support outdoor movement 

 

TESCO  

We have been selected to participate in the Tesco Stronger Stars Scheme 

(Blue Tokens) at Tesco, Ruthin. We are hoping to purchase cooking 

equipment for our school to promote healthy eating and cooking skills. 

Voting is now open from the first week in July until the end of 

September. Every time you shop at Ruthin Tesco you will be given a blue 

token – please put this in the Ysgol Carrog box and encourage your 

friends and family to do the same. Please support the school. 

 

PTFA SUMMER RAFFLE 

Raffle tickets for the PTFA summer raffle are now available to buy, through 

your parent pay account. It will be drawn at the end of the term. We have 

some fantastic prizes, don’t miss out – buy your tickets now. 

TNR Outdoors - Gift Certificate for £20 

AirHop Wrexham - Gift card for 1 x 60minute jump and socks 

£50 One 4 all Gift Card 
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THE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

The summer reading challenge has now started in the local libraries. This 

year’s theme is Story Garden. You only need to read 6 books over 4 visits 

during the summer holidays and collect rewards and it’s all for free. 

Corwen Library Opening times: 
Monday: 10am to 1pm and 2pm to 5pm 

Tuesday: 10am to 1pm and 2pm to 5pm 

Wednesday: 10am to 1pm 

Closed Thursday - Sunday 

 

LEAVERS CONCERT 

The year 6 leavers concert will be held on Tuesday 16th July at 2.00pm at 

Carrog Village Hall. We will also have the year 2 graduation at the start of the 

concert. Parents are welcome to attend. 

 

SUN SAFETY 

As the weather continues to be warm, please can you remember to:   

- send your child to school with a wide brimmed hat or legionnaire style hat 

and sunglasses,  

- send them with a water bottle every day  

- put sun cream on your child before they come to school in the morning, - 

supply your child with their personal bottle of sun cream, factor 15+, to bring 

and leave in school with their name on the bottle. (Due to different 

allergies/conditions some children suffer from we discourage the sharing of 

sun creams) 

- if your child has a packed lunch from home, please ensure you add an ice 

pack to their box during the warm weather. 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION SERVICE 

Denbighshire family information service offers free, impartial advice, 

information, support and guidance on all matters for the whole family. They 

can be contacted through the following ways: www.denbighshire.gov.uk/fis, 

fis@denbighshire.gov.uk, 01745 815891 

 

YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY 

The PTFA has registered with ‘Your School Lottery’. Parents, extended 

family, staff and members of the community can support the school by buying 

a weekly lottery ticket. 

Tickets cost £1 per week and the proceeds are donated to Ysgol Carrog’s 

PTFA. The more tickets are sold the greater the weekly cash prize will be. 

Winners are notified by email and winning paid into the account of your 

choice. 

The easiest way to join is online at yourschoollottery.co.uk and select the 

school’s name and pay by direct debit or debit card. 

 

http://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/fis
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EVENTS FOR W/B: 14th July 2025 

 

Mon 14th  
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

6.00pm: Ysgol Dinas Bran Parent Information 

Evening for those Yr.6 who are attending from 

September 

 

 

Tue 15th  
 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Aled Williams 

 

2.00pm: Year 6 leavers concert & Yr. 2 Graduation @ 

Carrog Village Hall. Parents’ welcome 

 

Wed 16th  
 

PM: PE lesson: Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper.  

 

 

Thur 17th   

 
 

 

Fri 18th   Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for the first week in 

September will close at mid-day today. 
 

Last day of term – we will return on Wednesday 3rd 

September 

 

Pupils may wear their own clothes to school today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING 14th July 2025 

 

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Auntie Catrin 

 

Filled jacket potato can also be provided instead of a hot meal.  

 

All pupils are now entitled to a FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Salmon Fishcake, New Potatoes & Peas 

Or 

Cheese Pizza, Peas & Salad 

 

Assortment of cakes 

 

Tuesday Homemade Chicken Pasta Bake 

Or 

Tomato Pasta Bake 

 

Ice Cream 

 

Wednesday Oven Baked Sausage, Potato Waffle, Plain Omelette & Beans 

Or 

Veggie Sausage, Potato Waffle, Plain Omelette & Beans 

 

Banoffee Cupcake 

 

Thursday Roast Beef with Creamed Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, Gravy 

and Carrots & Broccoli 

Or 

Vegetable Loaf with Creamed Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, 

Gravy and Carrots & Broccoli 

 

Chocolate Crunch Cake 

 

Friday 

 

Year 6 Favourite Meal 

Chicken Goujons, with Chips & Beans 

Or 

Veggie Nuggets, with Chips & Beans 

 

Caramel Cornflake Cake 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


